
Scholastic Learn at Home 

Dine Out 

As of today, the dine out a Figaros is scheduled for next week on March 19th.  If you’re able, 
pizza might be a nice treat for the family!  All proceeds will go toward the Philomath 
PTO.  Without the Philomath PTO, and their tireless effort to raise funding,  we would not be 
allowed to offer field trips free of charge, provide items in our Cub Cave to students, build the 
Pedal Car Track, or even do fun art activities.  We love our PTO!!!    

Scheduled Activities  

We will be adjusting schedules and activities in the following way: 

March 16th       School Board Meeting                        Rescheduled to March 30th  

March 17th       PSD Choir Concert                             Rescheduled 

April 1st             Hearing Screening                             As Scheduled 

April 8th           KG Registration                                   Rescheduled 

All Spring sports practices and competitions are cancelled beginning today through March 
31st.   This information will be updated as needed. 

If you know of any students who are in need: 

• Feeling lonely or isolated? Text  OREGON to 741741. 
• Anxious about the coronavirus? Text SHARE to 741741 
• Did you know you can send a message to Crisis Text Line on Facebook Chat and be 

connected with a crisis Counselor? 
• Benton County Crisis Line:  1-888-232-7192 
• Community Outreach Crisis Line: 541-758-3000 

 

We will be working to ensure our information is up to date, and any decisions made will be in the 
best interest of our students and staff.  We will be reassessing these decisions as we learn 
more information.  You can expect a detailed message from our superintendent, Buzz Brazeau 
later this evening with more up to date information.   

Take Care,  
Abby Couture 
Principal 
Clemens Primary School 
541-929-2082 
 

http://www.scholastic.com/learnathome

